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I oppose Standard Time becoming permanent. In my 34+ years as a professional 

commercial driver I prefer the longer, safer, daylightsaving hours. I have more 

delivery's extended into late evening than I do in the early morning. It provides more 

daylight during the time when more drivers, children, animals are in the road. It is 

also safer to have daylight in the late afternoon during winter season.  

  Standard time is just less safe. Hate it in the winter when there are more hazards & 

less light. 


